
 

August 2nd, 2022 

Plant: Prolongación Hermanos Escobar #7151-A, Parque Industrial Omega, Cd. Juárez, Chih. MX 32320 

Warehouse: Global Transportation Services, 1320 Henry Brennan Dr. Suite H, El Paso, TX, 79936, US 

 

Dear Supplier 

As part of continuous improvement at Autokabel of North America and with the purpose of being a step 
ahead when a special situation that could impact our production plans and our deliveries to customers as 
consequence, we kindly request your support to let us know in advance when you face a situation that 
could put on risk your shipments to Autokabel of North America and our regular operations as result  

We need to be notified when one or some of the following scenarios emerges: 

• Force Majeure 
• Natural Disaster 
• Severe Weather Conditions 
• Riot/Strikes 
• Ports Congestion 
• Capacity Issues 
• Extended lead times 
• Supplier closure 
• Government Measure  
• Affected Facility 
• Cyber Attack 
• Obsolete/Inactive component (Out of production) 

 

Alerts must be sent as soon as possible with the most possible details in order to inform all people and 
teams involved with accurate information 

For reporting these situations please send an email to supplier-notifications.akna@autokabel.com and 
someone will get back to you for follow up. 

We kindly ask you to sign and send back this letter as acknowledge  

If you have any question or comment regarding this request do not hesitate to get in touch with your contact 
person at Autokabel of North America 
 

We appreciate your help and support. 

 

____________________                                                                     _________________________ 

Ulises Tapia                                                                                                            Supplier’s name and signature 

Supply Chain Manager 


